THE NICODEMUS HISTORICAL SOCIETY

R.R. 2, Box 139, Bogue, Kansas 67625 (913) 674-3311

December 15, 1992

Dear Member/Subscriber:

January first is fastly approaching and we look forward to a prosperous new year. This year is slated to be the most important and active since our beginning. It is the year that the proposed Nicodemus Bill will be introduced to Congress for designating Nicodemus as a National Historic Site. We will need all your support.

Four 1993 Dues are due now and will be the first way to assist us and provide us with your support. Please return the bottom portion with a check or money order for your 1993 dues.

Prompt payment allows us to operate more effectively throughout the coming year and will cover the expense of providing you with copies of the quarterly Nicodemus News Review.

HAPPY HOLIDAYS and a HAPPY NEW YEAR!

1993 Membership Dues

Membership Name

Amount Due - \$15

Membership #

Thank You for Your Prompt Payment

(Portions of your dues that exceed \$15.00 are tax deductible)

An All African American Pioneer Town